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CRAIGIEBUCKLER AND SEAFIELD COMMUNITY COUNCIL
Web: http//e-voice.org.uk/craigseacc

Email: craigseacc@hotmail.co.uk

Dear Resident,
The Pinewood/ Hazledene Housing Development

Dandara is holding an open meeting on Monday 19 May at 6.00 pm in the
Hilton Treetops Hotel to inform residents in the area on how their development
in Pinewood/Hazledene is progressing.

This is an excellent opportunity for face to face dialogue with Dandara
representatives and this will allow residents to raise issues and concerns on how
the current construction works are affecting them.

Yours sincerely,
William Sell
Chair

We hold monthly meetings in Craigiebuckler Church Hall.
All our meetings are open to members of the public, so come
along and have your say. You will be made most welcome.

At present a number of topics are under discussion, for
example:- Halting the decline of the popular Walker Dam by
forming a “Friends of Walker Dam” group and converting
the former Grove Nursery in Hazlehead Park into an area for
use by the public — possibly for horticultural purposes.

We are also statutory consultees in respect of applications for
building developments under the Town and Country Planning
Act.

Please contact us about any issues that you want to raise.



